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SUPPORT FOR SEWA-AIFW 

March 9, 2022 

To Rep. Mohamud Noor  

Capital Funding Committee 
485 State Office Building * St. 
Paul, MN 551 55 

Dear Mr Fue Lee, 

Firstly, thank you for your tremendous leadership and we really appreciate all the work you are 
doing. 

During the crisis in our beautiful Twin Cities, may it be during the George Floyd episode or the two 
years of Pandemic, we have worked closely with SEWA-AIFW to provide hot home cooked meals, 
cultural events and many other items of grocery for people of need. 

SEWA AIFW has done an amazing job in understanding the needs of the community and then 
supporting it. 

We have seen a lack of proper facilities and infrastructure with SEWA and we as residents of 
Twin cities and also a start-up closely watching the amazing work from SEWA, full support and 
request investment into the improving the facilties that SEWA can operate in. 

��� 
Mrs Mitun Gupta 

Co-Founder, Mother and Resident of Twin Cities 


